

TERM 4 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 20
OCTOBER 2023



FROM THE ASSISTANT CHAPLAIN

Last weekend we had over sixty Year 5 and 6 students travel to Port Hacking for JAM Camp. It was an amazing time of waterslides, billy carts, games, archery sunshine and the best part, Jesus! From Friday through to Sunday afternoon, we spent time in the book of Hebrews learning about why Jesus is always better and how we are to now run the race with perseverance until Jesus returns.

Thank you to Miss Broadstock, Mr Butchatsky, Mr Stroud, Mr Buckley, Mrs Flack, Mrs Waugh, and Miss Wotton for all their hard work in making it such an awesome time!



Miss Georgia Beikoff Assistant Chaplain